



## THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

AT CHAPEL HILL

**ATTACHMENT 9** 

RECEIVED

MAR 0 1 2004

Office of the Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration

CB 1000, 300 South Building
The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill
Chapel Hill, NC 27599-1000

February 25, 2004

UNC Faculty Staff Recreation Association "The Farm" #1 Alice Ingram Circle CB# 2900

ATTN: Ben Allred, Manager

Dear Mr. Allred:

Enclosed please find a copy of a letter to me from the Town Manager for the Town of Chapel Hill. Please advise me of your organization's efforts to comply with this provision of the lease.

Sincerely,

Nancy D. Suttenfield

Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration

CC:

Mr. Steve Condrin